
                           

 

    Clark Public Schools 
      365 Westfield Avenue • Clark, New Jersey 07066 

 
Mallory Applebaum         Edward Grande             
Asst. Principal of Elementary Schools      Superintendent of Schools    
               
March 20, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
We hope this letter finds you well. As many of you know, your child is currently in a 
classroom that is using McGraw Hill’s Reading Wonders and Everyday Math. Given the 
current situation with remote instruction, we thought it would be helpful to review the 
programs’ online resources.  
 
Login Cards:  
Each student received a login card back in September. This card allows you to access the 
Reading Wonders and Everyday Math online materials from home. PLEASE NOTE: 
CONNECT ED WORKS BEST USING GOOGLE CHROME AS YOUR INTERNET 
BROWSER. Go to the website provided on the bottom of the password ticket, select your 
child’s teacher from the list and find your child’s name.  Then, enter the simplified password 
provided.  Their passwords contain a number, a fruit, and a shape. See sample figure below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After logging in, click on the student book icon of your choice. See sample figure below: 
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Everyday Math:  
Upon selecting the Everyday Math icon, you will see a screen similar to the sample below:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Although the student should be synced with the lesson the teacher is currently covering, you 
may access previous lessons and future lessons by clicking the menu button. One feature you 
may find particularly helpful at this time is the Tutorial Videos. The videos are organized by 
concepts and are directly correlated to the Student Reference Book. The Reference Book can 
also be accessed electronically and can be a great tool for you. By clicking on EM at home, 
you will gain electronic access to the Math Boxes and the Home links (also found in the 
student consumables).  
 
Reading Wonders:  
Upon selecting the Reading Wonders icon, you will see a screen similar to the sample below:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Again, although the student should be synced to the week of instruction the teacher is 
covering, by clicking on the resources tab, you can gain access to any of the stories from the 
Literature Anthology or Reading Writing Workshop book as well as spelling, writing, and 
grammar practice. One great feature is that all of the stories can be read aloud to the children 
by clicking on the speaker button.  
 
If you have any questions about either of the online platforms, please do not hesitate to 
contact your child’s classroom teacher or myself directly at mapplebaum@clarkschools.org. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
Mallory Applebaum 
Mallory Applebaum 
 


